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Sports Day!    

We had a great sports day on Wednesday.  The
children spent the morning taking part in a
rounders tournament and then enjoyed an
afternoon of races and athletics events.  Thank you
to all the grown ups who came to support the
children and risked getting very wet! 

Oscar Winning Performance! 

Well done to Barn Owl and Otter classes on their
amazing performance of 'Robin and the Sherwood
Hoodies!  You all put on a great show and it was
thoroughly enjoyed by everyone!   



What's on next week?

Monday - Year 6 Leavers Lunch at Wortham Tea Rooms  

Tuesday - Online Safety Workshop for Barn Owl & Otter Classes

Wednesday - Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2.30pm

Thursday  - Last day 

Friday - PD Day 

Bringing books home

Next week, the children will be
bringing home their books from this
year.  Please can we ask that your
child brings in one or two heavy duty
bags, such as a 'bag for life', so that
they can carry their books home.  It
would be useful to have these in by
Wednesday - thank you. 

Special Mention!

Congratulations to year six on your
amazing SATs results.  You have all
achieved incredibly well and we are
very proud of you - well done! 
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Staffing News

I am delighted to share with you that
we have appointed Miss Gardner as
our new teaching assistant for Barn
Owl class.  We are very excited to
welcome Miss Gardner to our team in
September. 

From September, Mrs Clarke will be
returning to working Monday -
Thursday and Mrs Flatman will be here
on Fridays. 

Polite Request

Please may we ask that any
outstanding payments on Arbor are
paid by next Thursday at 1pm - thank
you. 
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